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THE BRITISH AVIATION INSURANCE CO.

626 w. Pender St.,
Vancouver, B.C., Mar. 24th, 1947

Mr. R. Carter Guest,
District Inspector Air Regulations, 
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Sir: Re: Piper Cub CP-BUZ

Reference your letter of the 21st March, 1947. We consider this aircraft to be a total 
loss and are paying the Insured accordingly.

The parts have been sold for salvage to Brisbane Aviation, and so.far, we understand, all these 
parts have not been shipped from Chilliwack to Brisbane 
Aviation.as yet.

Tours very truly,
THE BRITISH AVIATION INSURANCE CO. LTD.

Per: HB. Beardaore"


